
 
 

 
West Vincent Township  
Sustainability Committee 

          
 

Sustainability Committee Meeting 

Committee:  Chris Taylor, Chairperson | Ken Miller, Vice Chairperson | Margot Green, 
Secretary | Tom Kalusky | Kip Archinal | Ashley Miscevich | Kirk Reinbold – 
Members 

Liaisons Reps:  Dana Alan, Township Supervisor | Kathy McDevitt, EAC | Ken Alan, Parks & Rec 

Meeting:    Third Wednesday | 7:00 p.m. | West Vincent Township Building 

 

November Meeting Minutes: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 

In Attendance:  M. Green - C. Taylor – K. Miller – K. Archinal - K. Reinbold (Committee 
Members) 
D. Alan (Township Supervisor), K. Alan (Parks & Rec), D. Delany (EAC), D. 
Delany 
      

Meeting Called to Order: 7:10 pm 

Approval of Past Meeting Minutes:  
- October meeting minutes were approved. C. Taylor will submit to Maria Cantarero. 
 
Primary Business:  
- Sustainability Plan Update 

● Plan changes will be finalized by December committee meeting for review. 
 

- Communications and Events: 2024 Focus 
● D. Alan encouraged partnering with others, such as Senator Muth, on shred event and 

battery collection. 
● K. Reinbold will reach out to Muth’s and Howard’s staff. 
● K. Archinal suggested another “bring your bag” sticker contest with WVES. 

 
- Single Hauler Update 

● K. Reinbold shared his conversation with Patti Lynn. He recommends tabling the single 

hauler idea for now. 

● C. Taylor suggested putting a list together of types of recycling different haulers accept. He 

suggested putting the list in the newsletter and on the township website. 

 

- Single-Use Plastics Ordinance Update 

● Committee revoted on what items to ban under the ordinance. The “yes” vote carried plastic 

bags, all polystyrene, and plastic straws. The “no” vote carried plastic utensils and plastic 

cups. 

● C. Taylor with revise the proposed ordinance and email it to the committee members. 

 

Committee Updates 
- Pumpkin collection open in Opalanie Park through 11/21 

 

Meeting Adjourned: 8:04 pm 


